
 

 

The Commissione Nazionale per le Società e la Borsa (CONSOB reports that Binary Option Robot is not 

authorised in Italy to use cold calling, i.e. to promote or set up by means of any method, via distance 

communication, investment services or activities and, therefore, including via the www.binary-option-

robot.com website. 
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